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Statement of the DPRK Delegation
on the 3rd cycle UPR of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela 
(40th session of the UPR Working Group, 25 January 2022)

Mr. President,
The DPRK delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela headed by Her Excellency Vice President and appreciates for its comprehensive third national report.
We commend the Government of Venezuela for its strenuous efforts and tangible progress in the promotion and protection of human rights since the second cycle of UPR despite unprecedented and multifaceted challenges.
While extending our solidarity with the government and people of Venezuela in their struggle to defend national sovereignty, preserve peace and stability and guarantee democratic institutions, and rejecting all kinds of foreign interference, my delegation recommends the following:
1. Continue its efforts to promote sustainable economic and social development while protecting population from the systematic and continued aggression by the foreign forces against the people and institutions of Venezuela,
2. Continue guaranteeing the right to education at all levels, especially for children and adolescent, providing them with necessary means to fulfill this right effectively,
3. Continue consolidating its social programmes to care for the elderly at the national level in health, nutrition and comprehensive care. 
We wish Venezuela successful review.
Thank you. 
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